
A meeting of The Assessors of Monhegan Plantation was held on Monhegan School on 
Thursday October 11, 2018 
 
Attendees:​ Tara Hire, Rory Collin, Jen Marh, Stew Way, Dan DeBord, Bob and Penny Smith, 
Jessica Steveson, Skype in :Fred Folower 
 
Meeting: ​Called to Order at 5:40 pm 
 
Minutes: 9/11/2018​ approved as amended 
 
Warrant: #1018 $ 36,570.02 was signed 
 
Old Business: 

● Sea level rise Grant: ​October 24,2018, held at library  
● South Barn Repair: ​Notice looking for person to do roof and door repairs to south barn 
● Roads: ​Old plow was traded in for new plow by Matt Webber  
● Solid Waste: ​Judy Gray needs survey done of actual size of area of dumpsters in ball 

field.​ ​Revenue is down by $5,000 from last year  
● Wharf Repair: ​Wharf committee will discuss repairs  
● Fire Company: ​New truck on  island and in service. 
● CBA Broadband: ​Phase 2 with planning, a map is being made from survey responses 

New Business: 
● Motion to have ​Ben Neilson Murdock ​to be interred into Monhegan  Plantation 

Cemetery. Motion was passed in favor of Ben to be interred. 
● Gray Stone financial advisor from First Bank and Bob Smith have concluded to change 

financial profoil to help adjust accounts to counter higher interest rates and other 
changes in economy. 

● Mice, what is to be done? Possible mouse cafes to be put around town. Possible hiring 
rodent control personal. 

Meeting: ​Adjourned at 6:25 pm 
 


